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This bill should pass.  While I am very happy we have the emergency authorization 
we should not be mandating medical procedures. There is the potential for serious 
medical harm in any procedure and these decisions should be made by individuals, 
not mandated by government. Pregnant women deserve better.  This vaccine needs to 
be studied long term to truly know what it’s long term effects are.


